
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Required: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RGPPC Call on Clean Power Plan
Location:

When: 3/1/2016 2:00:00 PM - 3:00:00 PM

TO: Energy Advisors and General Counsels

As many of you know, on February 9th the Supreme Court issued a stay on the Obama Administration’s Clean Power 
Plan until pending litigation is resolved.

RGPPC will be hosting a call with staff to give states the opportunity to discuss with one another how they are 
responding or planning to respond to this update.

The call will take place on Tuesday, March 1st at 2:00 PM EST. If you would like to participate, please email Alison 
Caliguire at acaliguire@rgppc.org by 12:00 PM EST on Tuesday, March 1st. Call in information will be sent out at that 
time.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.

Alison Caliguire
Policy Analyst
Republican Governors Public Policy Committee (RGPPC)
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 250
Washington, DC 20006
(202)-464-8561
acaliguire@rgppc.org
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